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Salmon-Dabar

I live and own a flat directly opposite number 23 and I'm loving the care and style that they are restoring and 

maintaining their whole house. It's a joy to see and the proposal and implementation of the work is so tastefully 

done. It adds value to this lovely historic conservation area. I'm definitely for what they have done. 

Now I can only hope that Camden Council put as much love into their properties on our street.
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